10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 3 January, 1984

Hong Kong

You will recall (my letter of 15 November) that
Christine Loh of the Hong Kong Observers called on me on
15 November and described the position paper which the Hong
Kong Observers proposeito present to the Chinese during
their visit to Peking.

I have now had a letter from Ms. Loh enclosing the
final version of the position paper. A copy is enclosed
with this letter in case you have not received it from any
other source.

P. F. Ricketts, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office




10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 3 January, 1984

Thank you for your letter of 21 December
enclosing the position paper which you
presented to the Chinese Government. during
the visit of the Hong Kong Observers to
Peking. I was grateful.to receive this.

My best wishes for 1984,




